S bunnell

gentle ventilation

14 October 2024
Attention:

Respiratory Care
Clinical Engineering
Accounts Payable

Change of Address Notification

Bunnell Incorporated

Dear Valued Customer, Bunnell Incorporated announces the company has moved all operations
to a new facility at this address:

Bunnell Inc.
330 Cutler Dr.
North Salt Lake, UT 84054 USA

The old address for Bunnell Inc. was 436 Lawndale Dr. Salt Lake City, UT 84115.

Please forward this notification to all parties who need to update their records including
accounts payable, legal affairs, supply chain, materials management, and clinical engineering.

Bunnell Inc. is the manufacturer and sole-service provider of the LifePulse High Frequency Jet
Ventilator used in the treatment of neonates.

All shipments to Bunnell should be sent to the new address, including the return of rental
ventilators and ventilators needing to be serviced (please call for a return authorization number
before shipping).

Payments of invoices by check should be mailed to the new address, c/o Accounts Receivable.

There are no changes to Bunnell’s phone numbers, including the 24-hour clinical and technical
Hotline, 800-800-4358 (HFJV).

If you have questions regarding the address change, call 800-800-4358 or email info@bunl.com.

Thank you for your continued support of Bunnell. We look forward to supporting you into the
future.

Bunnell Inc. 330 Cutler Dr. North Salt Lake, Utah 84054



